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T E S T I M O N Y  
 
To: Senate Committee on Economic Development, Housing and General Affairs 
From: Mathew Barewicz, VDOL Director of Economic & Labor Market Information 
Date:  February 23, 2021 
Subject:  Testimony on Impacts to Unemployment Insurance (UI) Trust Fund (TF)  
 

 
The Economic and Labor Market Information Division has prepared the following information 
at the request of the Committee.  
 
The following table compares key components of three forecasts: 

1. Baseline (Base) from the UITF annual report. 
2. Administration (Admin.) which includes freezing the taxable wage base (TWB) for one 

year, freezing the tax rate schedule (TRS) for one year and limiting an increase to the tax 
rate schedule to a maximum of two schedules in any subsequent year.  

3. Committee (Comm.) includes the Administration’s proposal but, in addition, adds a 
20% increase to regular UI benefits during SY2022 (July2021-June2022). The mechanism 
to increase the benefits is yet to be determined.  

 
The information prepared below is based on benefits covered by the UI Trust Fund (UITF) and 
does not include any federally funded benefit programs, such as Pandemic Emergency 
Unemployment Compensation (PEUC) and Pandemic Unemployment Assistance (PUA). 
Benefits are modeled as the total cost, at the state level, to the UITF, and does not equal total 
benefit paid out by the State as some benefits paid by the State are ultimately reimbursed by the 
federal government.  
 
The Department has prepared this data at the request of the Committee. Currently, the 
Administration opposes any changes to the weekly benefit amount at the state level.  
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The chart below and subsequent forecasts do not consider claimants filing in the Pandemic Emergency Unemployment Compensation (PEUC) or Pandemic 
Unemployment Assistance (PUA) programs, both of which, are 100% federally-funded and do not impact the State’s Unemployment Insurance Trust Fund. The 
forecasts below are based solely on the number of claimants filing in the standard 26 weeks of the traditional unemployment insurance program. For the week 
ending February 13, 2021, there were 12,834 claimants filing in regular unemployment insurance, 13,547 claimants filing in PEUC, and 8,801 claimants filing 
in PUA.  

 

 


